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SUMMARY NOV 5 - 1998
OF THE
BOARD COMMITTEE MEETING
ON
ACADEMIC AND STUDENT SERVICES

November 3, 1998

The Board Committee on Academic and Student Services, called to order by Edward
Czadowski, met Tuesday, November 3, 1998, to hear staff reports.

District Articulation Initiatives Update A status report was presented related to current Districtwide
Articulation Initiatives. The Districtwide committees have met six times during the Fall term that included

CCC faculty and four year college representatives from the Chemistry, Biology, Physics and English

disciplines. The purpose of the meetings are twofold: (1) respond to current Illinois Articulation Initiative

issues; (2) provide a vehicle for faculty to faculty sessions with four year institutions to correlate CCC

exit competencies with four year entrance competencies.

Also, an in-depth report was provided by Malcolm X College related to the Math and Allied Health
Articulation meetings with University of Illinois, Chicago, which started during this summer. An
articulation agreement signing ceremony will be held this Friday, November 6, 1998 at Malcolm X
College for the Math component where Chancellor Watson and Chancellor Broski of UIC will officially
sign the agreement. The Allied Health Articulation meetings for Dietetics, Med Lab and Pharmacy Tech
with UIC are on-going.

WYCC-TV Status Report A report on the activities of WYCC was included in the Board packet for
the Board’s review. Clarification on the “Must Carry” FCCC implications for WYCC were discussed.

Board Report none
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